Walker, Don

From:

Walker, Don

Sent:

Tuesday, January 17, 2023 10:54 AM

To:

cbarker@satellitebeach.org

Subject:

Re: Submitted by a County resident

Courtney, good Tuesday morning. Every year from Dec. 1-Dec. 31 the County solicits input from residents about various issues/concerns they want the County to focus attention on or address. This year we received only one request (really more of a letter of opposition), which I have included below. This is not an issue we're involved in so I'm merely calling it to your attention. No action is required on your behalf – unless you choose to take an action of some kind. Please consider this just an FYI. As always, if I can ever be of assistance to you please feel free to reach out.

Sincerely,

Don

From: CEER@brevardfl.gov < CEER@brevardfl.gov > Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2022 11:09:40 PM To: Walker, Don < Don.Walker@brevardfl.gov >

Subject: A new CEER Recommendation has been submitted as ID #2023001

Recommendation # 2023001

Dear CEER Administrator,

Speak Up Brevard Recommendation ID #2023001 has been submitted. Please login to the CEER Application to start the recommendation evaluation workflow.

Contact Information:

Group/Organization

Name

Mary Scattergood

Address

560 4th Ave, South Patrick Shores FL 32937

Phone

(321) 446-1576

Email

scattergoodm12@outlook.com

Alternate Email

scattergoodm12@outlook.com

Recommendation Information:

Recommendation ID

2023001

Recommendation Title

The Vue proposed resort construction

Areas Affected

Development

Department Affected

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

Current problem

I am apposed to the development of the parcel of land for use as a high rise hotel/resort. This is not in line with the agreement to only development this land. This use will negatively impact the community and the protected park across A1A. The density and type of use does

not fit the residential nature of the area.

Recommendation

Only allow single family units on the property.

Attachments

No Documents were attached.

Please do not reply to this e-mail, as it will go to an unmonitored mailbox.

Don Walker | Director of Communications/SCGTV

don.walker@brevardfl.gov

Office: (321) 633-2000 Ext. 59194

Cell: (321) 795-4858



@BrevardCountyGovt



@BrevardCo_FL



@BrevardCountyGovt



@SCGTV499



To subscribe to county updates and news